
From: TJ Stevens < >  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2024 8:10 AM 
To: Melissa Kenney <info@shelburne.ca> 
Subject: Destroying Our Town 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 
TJ Stevens 
225 Robert St. 
Shelburne, ON 
 
 
Hello Members of the Town of Shelburne Council, 
 
You have to STOP all these subdivisions that you have been allowing. 
This once peaceful & friendly community is anything BUT now. 
All I hear day in & day out is the sound of sirens.   
All I hear about too is the violence going on in Our Once 
Very Peaceful Community.  
These subdivisions have brought up people from the GTA 
& Peel regions and All their Criminal ways with them. 
Fights, Stabbings, Shootings, Car Thefts, Home Break-ins 
are going on over & over again... 
The LOSS of woodlands & green spaces has also been 
Over-whelming!!!  The birds & animals that USE & NEED  
these spaces are also Under Threat Because of 
Your Careless Planning...putting people OVER Wildlife 
is A Serious Downside on your part!!! 
So... PLEASE STOP the Rezoning of Agricultural & Green Space/Woodlands 
to Building Sites!!!  Help to SAVE Our Ever-decreasing wildlife population. 
 
From a Very Concerned Citizen, 
Sincerely, 
Timothy 'TJ' Stevens 
 
Check out the Species At Risk in Ontario... A few live in Dufferin County. 
https://www.ontario.ca/page/species-risk-ontario 
 




